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The Corrugated Board Machinery Division of Bahmueller 

Technologies, Inc. in Charlotte, a subsidiary of Wilhelm 

Bahmüller Maschinenbau Präzisionswerkzeuge GmbH in 

Plüderhausen (Germany) is pleased to announce further 

steps in order to strengthen their organization on the North 

American market. 

  

Bahmüller Maschinenbau Präzisionswerkzeuge GmbH is 

a leading international supplier of corrugated box 

manufacturing machinery and automation systems. 

 

To be well positioned for further growth on the American 

market and in order to be even closer to our customers 

and their requirements, we have assigned Benjamin 

Lauterbach (formerly Holke) as Vice President Corrugated 

Board Division of Bahmueller Technologies, Inc. in 

Charlotte.  

 

Benjamin Lauterbach has successfully managed and 

supported the North American market as Area Sales 

Manager for several years and is now responsible for 

further growth as competent and valued expert for our 

customers in the Corrugated Board Industry. 

 

We wish Benjamin Lauterbach much of success in his new 

position. 
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